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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

Removal of Public Shade Tree  

 

 
 

This meeting is being scheduled as an in-person meeting as current COVID-19 protocols for 

remote meeting participation have ended on June 15, 2021.  

Pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 87, Sections 3 and 4, and City Ordinance 

Chapter 43, a public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 15, 2021, at 6:00 pm., at #98 

Washington St. Salem, MA, 1st floor, medium size meeting room, to consider the removal of 

the following public shade tree(s): 

  #  43 Church St. (rear)     (1) 7.5 “dbh Norway maple tree  

(1) 15” dbh Norway maple tree    

 

The tree(s) identified above have been posted for public inspection. Any objections to their 

removal may be submitted in writing to the Tree Warden prior to or during the hearing. The 

mailing address for the Tree Warden, Robert LeBlanc, is: Greenlawn Cemetery, 57 Orne Street, 

Salem, MA 01970. 

 

 

 

Greenlawn Cemetery, 57 Orne Street, Salem, MA  01970 (978)-745-0195 

 


